
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Thursday, June 16, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. 

at the Turner County Agricultural Center for a Public Hearing (advertised) on FY 2022-2023 

Budgets with Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun and Whiddon present.  Staff present were Latrice 

Wilson, County Clerk.  Others present were Ben Baker, Editor of the Wiregrass Farmer, Mary Lee 

Green, Clerk of Superior Court, Jim Whiddon, Mr. Tony Land, Magistrate Judge, Blake Christian, 

Ranee Gregory, Tax Commissioner and Brad Gregory and Dustin Beaty, Public Works.  

 Madam Chair Whiddon called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 Madam Chair Whiddon stated the purpose of the meeting which is to hear comments from 

the public on the FY 2022-2023 Budgets.  Public comments will be limited to five minutes per 

participant and public rebuttal from citizens present will be limited to three minutes. 

Public comments: Mr. Tony Land asked about Fleet Maintenance Budget.  He also asked for a 

copy of last year budget. 

There being no further comments, Madam Chair Whiddon adjourned the meeting at 5:09 p.m. 

 

______________________________________ 

Dana L. Whiddon, Madam Chair 

 

Attest: _________________________________ 

              Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk  


